
Guelph should not reduce minimum parking required for multi residential buildings. 
Most families are 2 income and would require 2 vehicles. What about families with teenagers or young 
adults who buy their own car and still live with their parents.  Plus, there needs to be visitor parking. 
 
 
Commercial builders must adhere to strict and sometimes ridiculous standards, so should residential. 
 
DO NOT REDUCE parking spaces. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Anderson 
 


